
Adult Class: David Hogins- Fellowship Hall
High School Class: Pete Tidei- Room #5

Kids Class: Linda Seals/Mary Munsell - Room #2

Class on Wednesdays @ 7 p.m.

Adult Class: Wes Seals- Auditorium/Sanctuary
Women’s Class: Beth Crawford- Class Room #3

High School Class: - Class Room #5
K-6th Grade: Mary Munsell - Class Room #1

Pre-K Class: Linda Seals - Class Room #2
Infant Class: - Class Room #7

Class on Sundays @ 9:30 a.m.

Worship Service on Sunday at 10:30am

Today’s Reading

Today’s Preacher

Michael Case
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Serving Today

Thank you for joining us today.

30

WELCOME!July 14th - Church Potluck in
Fellowship Hall after Worship Service

July 20th - Men's Breakfast in
Fellowship Hall @ 8am

July 20th - Cruise Night 6:00 p.m. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS - Pete Tidei

SONG LEADER - Ken Whaley

1st PRAYER - Gary Merritt

2nd PRAYER - David Hogins

LORD’S SUPPER - Elton Schmidt

READING - Scott Helgeson

CLOSING PRAYER - Bobbie Seals

 1 Peter 4:7-11
7. But the end of all things is at hand;
therefore be serious and watchful in
your prayers. 8. And above all things

have fervent love for one another, for
“love will cover a multitude of sins.” 9.
Be hospitable to one another without

grumbling. 10. As each one has
received a gift, minister it to one
another, as good stewards of the

manifold grace of God. 11. If anyone
speaks, let him speak as the oracles of
God. If anyone ministers, let him do it
as with the ability which God supplies,
that in all things God may be glorified
through Jesus Christ, to whom belong

the glory and the dominion forever and
ever. Amen.

TODAY’S THOUGHT

  The Bible. Know it in your head. Stow it
in your heart. Show it in your life. Sow it

in the world. - J. Vernon McGee



The Soul
Richard Rohr  

It is good to remember that a part of us has always loved God. There is a part of us that has
always said yes. There is a part of us that is Love itself, and that is what we must fall into. It is

already there. Once we move  our identity to that level of deep inner contentment, we will
realize we are drawing upon a life that is much larger than our own and from a deeper

abundance. Once we learn this, why would we ever again settle for scarcity in life? “I’m not
enough! That is not enough! I do not have enough!” I am afraid this is the way culture trains us
to think. It is a kind of learned helplessness. The Gospel message is just the opposite-inherent

power.

There’s a popular metaphor about the way we have structured our lives. It tells of how we spend
our whole life climbing up the ladder of supposed success and , when we get to the top of the
ladder, we realize it is leaning against the wrong wall. I would add: and there is nothing at the
top anyway. To get back to the place of inherent abundance, we have to let go of all the false

agendas, unreal goals, and passing self-images. It is all about letting go. The spiritual life is more
about unlearning than learning, because the deepest me already knows (1 John 2:21) and

already enjoys. 

  

1st PRAYER
Eddie Lee

SONG LEADER
Gary Wiles
READING

Dalton McCoy

PREACHER
Skippy Norman Sr.
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Dan Hirschfeld
SONG LEADER
Skippy Norman

1st PRAYER
James Tidei
2nd PRAYER

 Scott Helgeson
LORD’S SUPPER

Doug Houtz
READING

Riley Jones
CLOSING PRAYER

Gary Merritt

Serving 7/03

Serving 7/07

ANY NEWS OR UPDATES?
Please TEXT items for the bulletin to:

308-234-9145

DEVOTIONAL

Stamped & addressed cards for those listed
here and on our prayer list are available in

the south corner of the foyer.

Please contact Carmen Aufrecht with any
changes or questions

Laurie Helgeson
Bob Shearer
Gary Whaley

Elaine Harms
Jeannie Seals
John Foster

Diana Danielson

Card Corner Church Text-  If you don’t get the bulletin text Saturday evening, text Linda or
text Dan. Also, if you’d like to sign up and start getting the bulletin links by

text the night before, text Dan 308-293-7744, or Linda 308-293-7994.

Our Church Family- We had a large number of our congregation
down with illness this past Sunday. Prayers for all to heal and be
back with us soon. If you know of anyone that is in need, pray we

can be that helping hand. 
Caleb Morrow- (Joseph Morrow’s brother) Was admitted to the ER

on Friday June 28th. Caleb endured a six and a half hour surgery to
fix a broken fibula and tibia.

Beth Schmidt- Will be going in on Tuesday July 2nd for a heart
catheterization to see if she has any blockage. Please pray for Beth
as she goes through this procedure, and the results come back with

good news.
Jessica Jordan- Fell and broke her nose last weekend. Pray for a

quick recovery. 
Alek Love- Funeral services will be July 13th-10:30 a.m. Bartlesville

First Baptist, Bartlesville, OK (Military Honors)
Barbara Aufrecht- (Dave Aufrecht’s niece) Improving but at a slow

pace. As of Wednesday she was battling pneumonia, and her white
blood cell count was slightly elevated. Please pray for Barbara as she

continues her journey through recovery.
Gary Wiles- Was put on a heart monitor earlier this month. He will

be seeing his doctor on July 1st to receive his results. Please pray for
them to come back with good news.

Stephanie Alvarez- Please keep this family in our prayers, they have
may trials that this life has given them. 

Continue to pray for

John Foster- At a care home in Gothenburg.
Cindi Clayton- Upcoming surgery July 10th. 
Jamie Love- The passing of her husband.
Fayette Williams- As she recovers from breaking her ribs.
Largent Family- The passing of their son.

Nebraska Youth Camp-  Intermediate 1 starts today,  June 30-July 6th. Intermediate 2 Starts July 7-13th. If
you are interested in helping out in any way, or need more information, you can go to their website online

at nebraskayouthcamp.com. Great way for the youth to enjoy God’s creation, and fellowship with like-
minded Christians. Fees are paid for by Kearney Church of Christ. Have any questions, you may speak with

Mary or Jerry Munsell.

Area Wide Singing- This evening at 6 p.m. Stolley Park Church of Christ. There will be refreshments for all
that are wanting to participate. Wonderful way to bring the joy of the Lord to more people in need. 

Secret Sisters- We are bringing back our Secret Sisters!  Beginning September 1st, a sign up sheet will be in
the lobby. We will have Information sheets to fill out closer to the start date. If you have any questions or

suggestions, please see Sarahbeth Tidei. 

CHURCH FAMILY PRAYER LIST


